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November 19th, 2020 

 

Re: $120,000 STEAP Grant Awarded to the Town of Salem 

 

 

 

 

Dear Fellow Townspeople; 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the Town of Salem has received a $120,000 grant 

through the 2020 Small Town Economic Assistance Program (STEAP) from the State of 

Connecticut. 

 

The grant will be used for the replacement of Underground Fuel Tanks.  These fuel tanks 

store the fuel for our Emergency Vehicles, School Buses and Public Works Vehicles. 

 

Many thanks to our Town Hall Staff and Senator Formica for the fine work on the 

preparation and procurement of this important grant. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 
 

Kevin T. Lyden 

First Selectman 


